
Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to a new school year at Sequoyah! There are so many 
exciting things to learn in second grade. Here is a suggested supply list:

Supply List:
• Plastic pencil box (that will fit in their desk)
• Covered pencil sharpener
• One spiral notebook (wide ruled)
• Scissors (pointed)
• Two boxes of Crayons (24)
• One pack of pink erasers (not pencil tops)
• Six Elmer’s brand glue sticks
• One folder with pockets
• Two boxes of Kleenex
• One container of Clorox wipes
• One box of 24, #2, yellow, pre-sharpened pencils (Ticonderoga 

brand preferred)
• One pack black dry erase markers
• One yellow highlighter
• One package mechanical #2 0.9mm pencils

• Personal headphones/ear buds in a zip-lock baggie with a name 
label

There is no need to put your child’s name on these items.

Please bring the supplies to open house so that everything 
will be ready for a smooth first day of school.

Thank you,
Second grade teachers


